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To:  The Honorable Town Council

From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director
Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: June 27, 2023

Re:  Request for a handicap accessible parking location on Wood Street near the Pickleball
Courts

With the completion of the Pickleball Court/Tennis Court renovations, the Parks and
Recreation Department would like to request that a handicapped accessible parking spot be
in the vicinity of the curb cut and ramp that leads up to the new gate at the courts.
Location and size of the space we would ask to be left up to the BPD and DPW.
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(401) 253-1611

Quinta Gamelin Community
Mail: 10 Court St

101 Asylum Road, Bristol RI 02809
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Warren Rensehausen, Director Parks and Recreation, re
— request for accessible parking space location on
west side of Wood Street at the entrance of the Town
Common Pickleball Courts (1lst reading)

a. recommendation - Town Administrator and Chief of
Police
b. recommendation - Town Administrator and Department

of Public Works
Sweeney/Teixeira- Voted
unanimously to consider this
action to constitute the first

JUL 122023
MEETING

TOWN COUNC'L reading of a request for an

accessible parking space and to
continue the said matter until
August 2, 2023, for second
reading.




na“" ST
~wwﬂ%oet# :

L o\ —

;tossu ‘
g’ «

S L1161

rlLLZ#

s59L12
0z

SLZH

&\
;£3¢Z#ZZ#

..~/”/ -4
oo CVH#
09—

— W
ST Ly # RS
. e i
ol % = 6V Li#t
l":ﬁﬂc > i 4 18 69¢61

L“
15 0ves

\ 1599y '4 19

I8 186VvZ

08€E# oc

i




TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE
Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

10 Court Street

Bristol, RI 02809

Tel. 401-253-7000

Fax. 401-253-2647
Email:Mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO: Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM: Melissa Cordeiro
COUNCIL CLERK

DATE: June 27, 2023
RE: Warren Rensehausen, Director Parks and Recreation
re - request for accessible parking space location on

west side of Wood Street at the entrance of the
Pickleball Courts on the Town Common

May we please have your recommendation or the recommendation
of the department head you deem appropriate in order for
the Council to review the request at the regular Town
Council Meeting to be held on July 12, 2023.

All items for this docket must be received in the Clerk’s
office before 12:00 noon on Wednesday, July 5, 2023. All
and any items received after the deadline will be held
until the next council agenda.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt reply.
Attachment



